SATS webinar for parents
of children in Year 6

We would like to invite Year 6 parents to join our SATS webinar, which is being held on:

Monday 17t March 2025 at 5.00pm via Livestorm

This webinar will give you lots of helpful information and strategies to help children with their SATS.

Today, you will be sent an email from Livestorm inviting you to register. This will enable you to join the webinar. Once you have
registered you will also receive a recording of the webinar (via email), so you can view it at a later date if you cannot join us. Please DO

NOT share any recordings. Please ensure you have an up-to-date email address registered with the school office.

We hope you can join us for our SATS webinar.




